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River Road Closed Monday Evening 
 
 
(Kahnawake – 23, Enniskó:wa/March 2009) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform the community that a portion of River Road in front of Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Center (KMHC) will be closed on Monday, 23 Enniskó:wa/March from 
8:30 pm to 11:30 pm. 
 
The closure extends from the east side to the west side of the KMHC building. The road 
closure is necessary to film promotional materials. 
 
The Kahnawà:ke Peacekeepers and Kahnawà:ke Fire Brigade will be on site to assist 
those who need to access KMHC services and to ensure traffic is re-directed. 
 
We apologize in advance for the temporary inconvenience. For more information, 
contact the Community Protection Unit at 450-632-0635. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run until Monday, March 23 at 11:30pm. 
For information on this release, please contact Sherri Diabo at 450-632-0635. 
 

EDO-COMM-0002 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca

	Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
	P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 
	                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
	                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 



